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October 1, 2010

Ms. Renee Jenkins, Director of Administration

Docketing Division 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re:  New Residential Bundles Tariff Filing 

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

Enclosed is a tariff filing for Frontier Communications of Michigan, Inc., which introduces three new residential bundles.

This filing is being filed electronically on October 1, 2010 with an effective date of October 4, 2010.

If you have any questions regarding this application, please call Rachel Winder, Manager of Government and External Affairs, at (614) 224-4830.

Sincerely,

Tanya Swanson

Senior Pricing and Tariff Analyst   
Enclosures
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